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TCQR (Third Country Qualification Route)

The PSI is currently reviewing the TCQR process with plans for the new route to be implemented
in 2023. It is our understanding that the new process will have a more holistic approach to
reviewing each of the applicant’s qualifications and experience. The PSI has informed us that it
will take between six to eight months before the new process is implemented. The process
requires legislation changes and a consultation process prior to implementation.
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